
WELCOME 7MCE

Dear students,

Hello, my name is Mrs Clarke and I would like to take this opportunity to 
introduce myself as your new progress tutor and welcome you to our form 
group, 7MCE. I am very much looking forward to welcoming you in September. 
I am pleased to be given the opportunity to work with such a key year group, 

about whom I have heard great things. I hope that you are excited too. If you are a little 
nervous don’t worry - that is normal! 

The transition from primary to secondary school is a very exciting time but can be a bit challenging 
too. Let me reassure you that at Forge we aim to make the transition as smooth as possible and my 
role as your tutor is to support you at this crucial time to help you settle and achieve your very best. 

A little bit about me; I have been a teacher at Forge for 13 years and I am the head of design 
and technology. I love working at Forge because I am privileged to be able to work with amazing 
students and staff who work together and truly care. Everybody belongs to our Forge family.

As a technology teacher, I love being creative, designing and making things and keeping up to date 
with new technologies. In my free time, my family and I love to venture out into the countryside 
exploring new places, we enjoy taking our bikes and going for long walks. I also enjoy cooking and 
reading. I can’t wait to get to know about you.

I am looking forward to working with you, seeing you settle into our wonderful academy and 
watching you grow and achieve even greater things. I am sure you will have a brilliant time at Forge.

Once again, welcome to 7MCE. Let’s work together to make this a very successful year. 
In the meantime stay safe and look after yourselves.

With kindest regards,
Mrs Clarke
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